
SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING, September 11, 2018 
A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of St. Croix Falls was called to order by Chairman Frank 
Behning at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 11, 2018, at 170th Avenue.  Proper notice was given as the 
agenda was posted at the town hall and on the town’s website on September 7, 2018.  A moment of 
silence was taken in remembrance of 9/11.  Present by roll call were Chairman Frank Behning, supervisors 
Katie Appel, Sharon Kelly and Gary Koecher.  Supervisor Mike Dorsey arrived at 6:10 pm.  Also present 
were town clerk Janet Krueger, public works employee Steve Jacobs and Scott Geddes.  Kelly/Koecher 
moved to approve the agenda; motion carried. 
 
170th Avenue from 200th Street west .76 miles to hammerhead was walked and inspected. 
 
Appel/Kelly moved to have Schultz excavating ditch and berm the south side of the road to the east of the 
driveway culvert; add straw blanket to the steep edge on the south side of the road; and add six additional 
rolls of straw blankets to the west end of the big hill on the north side with any remaining blanket to be 
added where needed; motion carried on a unanimous roll-call vote, 5-0. 
 
 There being no further business, Kelly/Koecher moved to adjourn the meeting; motion carried and the 
meeting was adjourned at 7:32 p.m. 
 
Minutes prepared by Janet Krueger, town clerk. 
   
 


